
I agree with mandating certain exceptions and other practices regarding the cross-border 
import, export and qualified distribution of copyrighted works for the blind, visually 
impaired, and other reading disabled persons, without permission of the rights holders. 
This is a matter of freedom of access for individuals with vision-impairments and we 
must not intercede with their right to gather and digest printed information. 


